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Hi, John. 

 
Our team is thankful for how hands on both you and the Zoning department have been throughout 

this process. After hearing the community’s response to our plan for a Senior Housing development, 

we have decided to withdraw our rezoning application. Instead, we will develop the land according 

to its current R-75 designation. 

 

 
Thank you, 

 

Chantel Demolle 

Development Associate 

 

 

 
 
 
Housing Development Corporation 

750 Commerce Drive, Suite 110 

Decatur, GA 30030 

P 678.264.8465| F 678.921.6669 

chantel.demolle@thehdc.org 

www.housingdevelopmentcorp.org 

Creating SUSTAINABLE COMMUNITIES that enhance lives. 
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